
  

Wednesday 1 September 2010
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 
Becoming an incorporated charity 

Members have recently been notified of the Faculty's intention to become an 
incorporated charity  - see:  
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/enews2010-08-20.pdf.   

The draft Memorandum and Articles of Association are now available at: 
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/m&adraftaug08.pdf. 

Members are hereby notified of an Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) when the 
main agenda items will be the incorporation of the Faculty and the Memorandum and 
Articles of Association. The EGM will be held during the programme for the Faculty’s 
Quality and Standards Conference on Wednesday 1 December, to be held at the Royal 
College of Physicians, 11 St Andrews Place, Regent’s Park, London, NW1 4LE. 

 
With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


